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Spring Break begins on Friday, April 7 and classes will resume on Monday 

April 17.  I pray that you have a safe and restful break and a Blessed and Happy 

Easter.  When we return from Spring Break, there will only be six weeks of school 

left.   I have reviewed grades on FastDirect and there are some students who are 

missing a lot of assignments.  Spring Break would be a great time to get these  

assignments completed so that they can be turned in upon returning from break. 

 

Enrollment Update – There are currently 

119 students enrolled with another 18 pending 

for the 2023-2024 school year. Kindergarten is 

full and Pre-Kindergarten has room for only    

5 more students.  Please continue to tell other 

families about St. John’s.  The enrollment goal 

for 2023 – 2024 is 145 students. 

All are Welcome! Please join us. 
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4/17   4th-8th Track practice     3:30 to 4:30pm 

4/18   4th-8th Track practice                 3:30 to 4:30pm 

4/20   4th-8th Track practice                 3:30 to 4:30pm 

St. John’s is sponsored by:  

    April 17 — April 21 

How good and pleasant it is when God’s people live 
together in unity!         Psalm 133:1   

April 17—April 21 

https://forms.gle/BMRqL6WSTzNw6cAJ8  

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/embed?
src=stjohnschicago.org_3kd8tsre0nrlk2pd04e975krv4
@group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/Chicago 

 Easter Vacation Begins 4/7 

 School Resumes 8:30am 4/17 

 8th Grade Leads Chapel 4/19 

 4th Quarter Mid Term 4/28 

 Feed My Starving Children Outing 4/28 

 Parent Mentor/Mentee Bowling 4/29 

The Voter’s of St. John’s Lutheran 
Church voted to extend a Call to 

Michelle Runge to be principal of St. 
John’s for the 2023/24 school year. 

Please keep Mrs. Runge in 
your prayers as she prayer-

fully considers if this is what 
God is calling her to do. 

 

We are excited to host another school Open House on Tuesday, April 25 at 6pm! We already have several prospective 

families signed up to attend, but if you know anyone looking for a school, please share the Open House link with 

them. If you know someone who is looking for an alternative to CPS, we'd love for them to check out St. John's. Please 

continue to share about St. John's on social media and with your community. It really helps us out! Thank you to Heather 

Bosko and Toni Pancorvo who are going to be our parent representatives at the April Open House!  

We are hosting a Mentor Program Bowling Event for Mentor & Mentee families on Saturday, April 29 from 3pm-5pm. If 

you are a part of this program, please check your email/Fast Direct to RSVP to the event. We hope to see you there!  

Several Room Helpers are planning some fun events this spring. Please check your emails for more infor-

mation. Thank you to our amazing Room Helpers for all the work that you have put into these events!  

            Admissions and Marketing Coordinator  
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https://forms.gle/BMRqL6WSTzNw6cAJ8
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